
 

 

THORNTON TOWNSHIP 
2022/2023 TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING 

FOR THE ROAD & BRIDGE FUND 
333 E 162nd St SOUTH HOLLAND, IL 60473   

 
May 24, 2022 

5:30 P.M  
   

Thornton Township’s Supervisor Tiffany Henyard, called the Budget Hearing to 
order at 5: 37p.m with Trustees Gerald “Jerry” Jones, Christopher Gonzalez, Joyce 
Washington, Deputy Clerk Kierra Lewis present. 
 

Supervisor Henyard entertained a motion to allow Trustee Joyce Washington to 
join the Board of Trustees Meeting Via phone conference. The motion was made by 
Trustee Jones and seconded by Trustee Gonzales. There being no questions or comments 
Supervisor Henyard asked Deputy Clerk Lewis to call the roll. 
 
On the Roll Call, the vote was: 
 
YES:  3 Trustee Jones, Gonzalez, and Supervisor Henyard 
NO:  0  None 
ABSENT: 1 Trustee  Darlene Gray-Everett 
 
There being three affirmative votes, the motion carried. 
 
Finance Director Robert Hunt gave a brief overview of the 2022/2023 Tentative Budget 
and Appropriation Ordinance 22-001 for Thornton Township’s Road and Bridge Fund.  
 
Supervisor Henyard asked if there were any comments and there were none. 
 

Supervisor Henyard entertained a motion to adjournment the 2022/2023 Tentative 
Budget and Appropriation Ordinance 22-001 for Thornton Township’s Road and Bridge 
Fund. A motion was made by Trustee Gonzalez, second by Trustee Jones. There being no 
questions or comments. 
 
The Budget Hearing adjourned at 5:40 p.m.   
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